

ST. FRANCIS HIGH SCHOOL

RECOGNISED BY THE GOVERNMENT OF KARNATAKA

Circular 4, 2024 - 25

Dear Parents.

IMPORTANT CIRCULAR

May 24, 2024

- ➤ Please be informed that the re-opening of Classes V to IX is postponed to Wednesday, May 29th. Therefore, the earlier information regarding the reopening of Classes V to IX on 27th stands cancelled. The re-opening schedule for KG and Classes I to IV remains the same.
- ➤ Orientation Program for the Parents (Classes V to VIII is tomorrow, May 25th in St. Francis PU College from 9·00 am to 11·00 am. Please don't miss it for the love of your child. For Classes I to IV, it will be on June 1st. Timing is the same.
- Remember, one parent (either father or mother) is asked to attend it. Your presence on the orientation day shows your commitment to your child. Be on time and no excuse please.
- ➤ School Bus Facility is available for all those who are interested to utilize the facility. Kindly collect the Bus Fee Challan on Wednesday (29th), Thursday (30th) or Friday (31st). Please pay and collect the Bus Pass from the office.

Brother Sanil Tharayil Principal